
From: pcclerk@lintonpc-herefordshire.gov.uk  
Sent: 10 May 2021 21:10 
To: Morgan, Elsie <Elsie.Morgan@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Consultation - 210920 - Autumn Lodge, Chapel Lane, Gorsley, Ross-On-
Wye, Herefordshire HR9 7SE 
 
Dear Elsie,  
 
The Parish Council discussed this matter at this month’s meeting and returned no 
objection and no comments to this application.  
 
Kind regards  
Elizabeth  
 
Elizabeth Malcolm 
Clerk, Linton Parish Council 

 
 
 

From: Norman, Jacqueline <Jackie.Norman@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 April 2021 15:39 
To: 'pcclerk@lintonpc-herefordshire.gov.uk' <pcclerk@lintonpc-herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Consultation - 210920 - Autumn Lodge, Chapel Lane, Gorsley, Ross-On-
Wye, Herefordshire HR9 7SE 
 
 
 
Dear Parish Clerk,  
 
Please see attached letter regarding a Planning Application in or adjoining  your Parish. 
 
Please do not reply to this email address, if you have any queries regarding this application 
please contact the Planning Officer, whose details can be found in the above letter. 
APPLICATIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR VIEW ON THE COUNCIL WEBSITE WITHIN 24HRS 
 
 
Kind regards 
Jackie 

 
 

Please note that in response to COVID-19 all Planning Officers, 
Development Managers and Business Support staff (registration 
and scanning / admin teams) are now working from home and in 
a fully electronic manner. We therefore ask for your patience 
whilst staff adapt to new working arrangements. I’m sure that 
you will also be mindful that staff working at home are with other 
family members and are not be working ‘standard’ office hours.  
 
Jacqueline Norman 
Economy and Place Directorate 
Technical Support Officer  
Development Management 
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Tel | 01432 261954  
 

Email   jnorman@herefordshire.gov.uk  
 
General Planning Enquiries: 
Planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk  
                                         
Main Council Switchboard:  
01432 260000 
 

 
 

 
 

 Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email? 
Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily 
those of the Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for 
the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. 
If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-
mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it. 
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